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02/12/2021  15:34:302021/5606/T COMMNT Jan Brooker Comment on behalf of Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee.

It is understood that the felling of the fig and the juniper is to allow other nearby trees in the rear garden  to 

flourish.  There would be no objection to this work or to the other reduction works.
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